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Wednesday Regular March 14, 2018

The Coshocton County Commissioners met in Regular session on Wednesday March 14, 2018 with,
Dane R. Shryock, Mr. D. Curtis Lee and Mr. Gary L. Fischer. Also in attendance was Mrs. Beth
Scott, Coshocton Beacon, Ms. Kennedy Webb, WINS and Mrs. Robin Schonauer, Budget Director.

Approve Minutes

M. Fischer made a motion, seconded by Mr. Lee to approve the minutes of the Monday, March 12,
2018 meeting as presented.
Vote: Shryock yea
Lee yea
Fischer yea

Dog Warden Report

Receive the Dog Wardens Report for the week ending March 12, 2018 with 10 dogs picked up by
the warden, 0 dogs brought in as stray, 13 dog licenses sold, 5 late fees paid, 8 dogs sold, 7 dogs
redeemed, 15 dogs per owner surrender, 17 citations issued, 43 calls handled, $65.00 in boarding
fees collected for a total of $616.00 in fees collected.

Approve Bills

M. Lee made a motion, seconded by Mr. Fischer a motion to approve the bills per computer
printout dated March 14, 2018.

Vote: Shryock yea
Lee yea
Fischer yea

Bank Statement/Investment Portfolio — County Treasurer

Mrs. Christy Everhart attended the meeting and presented the Commissioners with the February

2018 Bank Statement as well as the Treasurer’s Investment Portfolio. Mr. Fischer made a motion,
seconded by Mr. Lee to receive and review the February Bank Statement as well as the Treasurer’s
Investment Portfolio as presented by Mrs. Christy Everhart, Coshocton County Treasurer’s Office.

Vote: Shryock yea
Lee yea
Fischer yea

Records Commission Meeting

Being there was not a quorum for the Records Commission meeting, Mr. Shryock stated that he would have
Mors. Beck reschedule the meeting.

EMS-Levy Overview

Mir. Todd Shroyer, EMS Director and Kayla Chapman attended the meeting to give an overview of the EMS
levy that will be on the May ballot. Mr. Shryock asked Mr. Shroyer where we are at with the Campaign
effort for the EMS Levy. Mr. Shroyer stated that they are in the process of getting their committee together
to start the campaign efforts. He plans to be on the radio next week, he will be at the fish fry scheduled at the
Elks which is a blood drive event. He will also be doing door to door flyers. The EMS Levy Campaign will
state that we desperately need to add a five crew, as the call volume is increasing. Mr. Shryock stated we
currently have three mills on for EMS and he asked what he was asking for. Mr. Shroyer stated that he
would be asking for a new additional one mill. Mr. Shroyer stated to put a new crew on the road it will cost
him approximately $60.00 per hour just for staffing. This does not include the vehicle or equipment. The
total annual cost for the fifth crew for seven employees is $525,000 per year. If this levy passes this will put
EMS staffing back to where we were five years ago.
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Meetings Attended

Mr. Lee and Mr. Fischer attended the Soil and Water work group session on March 13, 2018.

Adjourn
At 11:30 a.m. Mr. Shryock adjourned the meeting.
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